
Subject: IMPORTANT - MIGRATION TO JET.
From: George Eaton-Busfield <george@g-cv.com>
Date: 20/03/2017, 13:29
To: Laura Bennett <laurasbennett@outlook.com>, Alec Baughan
<alec.baughan@ransquawk.com>, George Eaton-Busfield <george@g-cv.com>, "Adam
Voce" <adam@g-cv.com>, "aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com"
<aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>, Adam Linton <adam.linton@ransquawk.com>
CC: "Jason, The JET Group" <jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>

All,
As we con�nue with the migra�on of the business RANsquawk to THE JET GROUP. Jason has asked to be
increasingly involved and transparent in all important communica�on as he feels he has missed some key
discussions that he would like to have been involved in.

Therefore, please would you all be mindful of this and copy jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk to all high level
and important discussions.

Jason has also asked to ensure that he con�nues to have final approval on all aspects of the business – so
please ensure that any proposed changes to PRODUCT or PROCESSES, and any commercial / external
COMMUNICATIONS are all approved by AUBREY / MYSELF & NOW ALSO JASON – as he is the Key Director
and owner of THE JET GROUP and the businesses - whilst Aubrey and Myself remain only as consultants
providing him with support and informal counsel in this regard.

Many Thanks
George
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